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 Patricia Sullivan NOOBJEM

AIL

2016/1174/P 10/03/2016  09:24:29 I support this application 100%. I have lived in Levita House since November 1986 and look forward 

to getting replacement windows with much delight! As for the rest of the works - these are also long 

overdue. Thank you Camden Council.

157 Levita House

Chalton Street

London

NW1 1HR
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